Dear <Insert Manager’s Name>,
I would like your approval to attend the New York State Bursar and Business Administrators (NYSOBBA) 2025 conference, June 8-11, 2025, in White Plains, NY. Because of the careful attention we’re giving to our budget, I want to outline why my attendance is a worthy expense and a good investment.

The Conference will give me a chance to connect with over 150 other Higher Education Bursars and Student Financial Services professionals from all over New York State. This provides an excellent opportunity to meet with peers, discuss similar business challenges, and glean best-practice advice.

Plus, I’ll gain unique perspectives from higher education experts and industry leaders, as well as other industry professionals and vendors.  
The three-day conference is dedicated to keynotes and 16 breakout sessions including sessions on State and Federal Regulation updates. With such a wide range of educational content, NYSOBBA’s attendees return to their roles year after year with ideas to implement immediately.

The following is a list of my top three priorities to accomplish at the 2025 NYSOBBA conference:

1.

2.

3.

I’ve also broken down the approximate cost of my attendance below: 

Mileage:





<mileage>
Hotel:






<hotel>
Conference Registration (includes Meals):

<price >
Total:






<total>
I am requesting approval from you now so we can take advantage of NYSOBBA’s early-bird registration rates—required registration before May 31, 2025.  As you can see, NYSOBBA’s conference registration fee is very reasonable and one of the lowest in the industry.
I will plan to meet with you after the conference to discuss significant takeaways, tips, and recommended actions to maximize our investment. Additionally, I’ll pass along relevant information to key colleagues.
Thank you for considering this request. I look forward to your reply.

Regards,
